
 

 

Contact 
Pam Siek, CEO 
781.218.3790 

 
Marathon TS Names Zach Tessier 

Director of Government Programs 
  

  

STERLING, VA (March 15, 2021)—Marathon TS CEO Pam Siek has announced the appointment 

of Zach Tessier as the company’s Director of Government Programs. In this role, Zach will be responsible 

for managing activities associated with the company’s staffing of government programs, including 

meeting all security, clearance, and compliance requirements. He will also oversee the onboarding of 

talent to support Marathon’s federal programs. 

“I will now be more involved with the operations and/or execution of our federal programs,” Zach says. 

“I will be working to keep both our team members and clients happy.” 

Zach joined Marathon in 2013 after graduating from High Point University with a degree in history and 

political science. “The timing was very good,” he recalls. “I was lucky to get to work on a little bit of 

everything here.” He chose to stay at Marathon because “the ownership team gives us the freedom and 

ability to make things happen. I can’t imagine working anywhere else.” 

Zach’s enthusiasm was a big factor in his promotion. “Over the years, Zach has volunteered his 

time and talent to learn the many aspects our business,” says Alan Siek, Owner & Chief 

Operating Officer.  “He has jumped into the arena when Marathon TS was faced with adversity, 

and he has always gone above and beyond the call of duty. I know I can always count on Zach—

no matter the situation.” 

Marathon TS is a woman-owned small business headquartered in Sterling, VA, with offices in St. Louis and 

San Diego. The IT professional services firm builds IT solutions for government agencies and staffs 

government contracts with highly qualified and cleared IT personnel. Averaging a growth rate over the past 

three years of more than 99%, Marathon TS has been named to the Inc. 5000 list of fastest growing companies 

in the US 7 years in a row. 
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